
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Costumes for the 75th Anniversary Decade Dance 
  
As part of our calendared celebrations to commemorate the last 75 years, each year has been 
given a decade to devise a song and dance from.   
 
Junior 4 have been allocated the 1980s and we have opted to go for an Adam Ant medley.  
Each child will dress up and perform the routine on 19 March and will therefore need a 
costume.   
 
We would be very grateful if you would provide a costume as shown below.  Please bring 
these items into school by Wednesday 11 March in a named carrier bag and ask your child to 
hand it to their class teacher.   
 
80s Adam Ant Medley 
 

• Oversized baggy white or coloured shirt (one colour) 

• Neckerchief 

• Black trousers or leggings 
 
Optional Items 
 

• Pirate or highway man hat (with elastic to keep it on) 

• Large belt with handkerchiefs hanging from belt (no guns please) 

• Jacket, waistcoat 

• Bobbles and braids for hair 

• Boots 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
We ask that you google your decade for inspiration for costumes.  Charity shops and/or past 
pupils are also a good starting point in terms of alternative resources. If you are at all unsure, 
please do not hesitate to contact us and we can check any pictures you have.  
 
Please let us know if your child has an allergy to face paint or hair gel. 
 
With many thanks 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Lammas, Mrs Roberts and Mr Vaughan 
 
 


